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Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Please share them with club members at weekly meetings and post in club newsletters and social media.

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.
This week’s message is about timing.  THIS is the time to make a donation to The Rotary Foundation. The reason is because the Rotary year ends June 30th.

By making your donation to the Foundation now, your club and our district will be more likely to meet giving goals, qualify your club for receiving grants, and afford you a tax deduction on your donation.

Your generosity is sincerely appreciated. Please consider committing to being a Paul Harris Fellow, to The Polio Plus Society, to Every Rotarian Every Year, The Paul Harris Society, or an estate bequest before our Rotary year ends June 30th.

The time is right.
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